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TENDER CLARIFICATION  
 
 

Integrated Physical Security System and maintenance support for thirteen (13) substations within 
Transmission Division 
 

Clarification 06 
 

Request For Proposal No. MWP2421TX 
 

 

The following clarification is needed in response to queries and questions raised by 

Tenderers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Do we need to include all the specification and standard documents provided by Eskom 
in our submission? Please refer to Annex F of the Scope of Work document (240-170000258) 
for guidance on what should be submitted for technical, No it will not be necessary for 
Tenderers to include all the technical specifications  that were issued to the market in their 
technical submission. 
 

 Currently, we are busy with working on our response to the Eskom tender and sincerely 
appreciate the opportunity.  
  
However, we are noticing the integration requirement which linkage all sub-systems and 

PSIM system, honestly there is a lots of technical evaluation jobs to do. To ensure that 
we can provide the most comprehensive response possible, we kindly request an 
extension of the RFP by an additional 6 weeks again. 

 

The extension has already been granted by additional two weeks the tender is 

closing on the 23 May 2024 


